
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Sammamish City Council attending Arbor Day Celebration 
Monday, April 22, 2024 

 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum, four or more Sammamish City 
Councilmembers, will be attending an Arbor Day Celebration on Monday, April 
22, 2024 at Arbor Montessori School (1107 228th Ave SE, Sammamish, WA) from 
10:00am – 11:00am. No action will be taken by Council at this event.  
 
 
For more information about this event, please contact Sustainability 
Coordinator Rose Weiker at rweiker@sammamish.us or via telephone at (206) 
697-1070.   
 
 
Krista Kielsmeier 
City Clerk 
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